
New Perspectives On

Plagiarism:
A More Humane Approach 
to Teaching and Addressing 
Source Use

Spring 2023

Tuesday, April 25 
10:30 am–11:45 am 
Kuykendall 106 Events Room

“Plagiarism” evokes a wide range of negative 
emotions for both students and instructors. 
Gain a new perspective in this workshop on 
source use in academic writing, learn how 
to integrate a process approach to teaching 
scholarly work, and share activities for supporting 
student development as academic writers.
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Kenny Harsch
Retired, former ELI Director, Undergraduate 
Coordinator, Second Language Studies
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Associate Professor, Second Language Studies

This event is cosponsored by the OFDAS 
Center for Teaching Excellence (CTE) and the 
General Education Writing Intensive Board.
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